
   

 

 

                                 
 
2nd June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
We are excited to share some special news with you. 
 
On Friday, 6th June, Year 1 will welcome our friends from Grapongdeang School for their final visit this 
year. This is part of our Term 3 Community Action work. It is a wonderful chance for the children to play, 
learn, and make friends with children from another school. 
 
This project helps our students understand that sometimes, the only difference between people is 
access to resources.  
 
This visit also links to our current learning about animals in Thailand and our drawing skills. The children 
are currently making special animal-themed tote bags, which will be sold to raise money for 
Grapongdeang School. 
 
You can buy your child’s bag during the 3-way conferences on Thursday, 13th June. You can pay any 
amount you feel is right. All money raised will go to Grapongdeang School to support their learning. 
 
We welcome cash donations and a QR code will also be on display in each class. To help us allocate 
donations to the Year 1 fund, we ask that you add 0.01b to your donation.  
 
We are very proud of our Year 1 students for their kindness and creativity, and we look forward to 
celebrating this project with you. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 
Warm regards, 
 
Robine Johnson 
Lead teacher for the Community Action Team 

https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpatana.fireflycloud.asia%2Fcommunity-action-teams-cat&data=05%7C02%7Cnakh%40patana.ac.th%7Cb4ee012a21a34c240b0908dd99056408%7C9732db3186954030ae01e3217b1daaec%7C1%7C0%7C638834971975386498%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eotoy4GvSPKlyCo6pHacJ%2FNMWNXXOMsFel%2BP1TQcAkA%3D&reserved=0

